
  
 
Monday, October 17, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
   

• Stop by the coffee house in the cafeteria and get yourself a delicious, affordable fall 
special! If coffee isn't your thing, don't worry! We have much more to offer!  Stay 
tuned for future coffee house announcements, we have a lot brewing!! 

• The makerspace is collecting toys to DESTROY for OPERATION FRANKENTOY!  
Please donate used toys to the library all week! 

• Gonzaga is coming to EHS tomorrow during CHAMPS! Make sure and get a pass 
from the Career Center so you can attend. Passes are required. 

• Attention Sophomores & Juniors- If you are interested in attending Sno-Isle next 
year, make sure to come to the Career Center today during lunch in A107 to learn 
more about their programs and how to get in. Sno-Isle is a great place for students 
who like to work with their hands and build skills that will help them in getting a job. 
Bring your lunch and come listen. 

• Homecoming tickets are still available and can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office.  
Tickets are $10 w/ASB, $15 w/out.  Tickets will only be sold before/after school or 
during lunches only.   

• A preseason girl's bowling meeting will take place in Mrs. Bovey's room, B-105, next 
Thursday Oct 27th. Please come with any questions you might have about bowling. If 
you are interested in bowling, please make sure Mrs. Sievers in the athletic 
department has your paperwork before the start of the season. I look forward to 
seeing you at the meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
Today in sports 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  
 

.   
 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


